
The Middlesex District Attorney’s Office, as part of our 
ongoing commitment to address the number of fatal 
overdoses in Middlesex County, is hosting a training for 
school nurses, athletic directors and coaches on 
the administration of Nasal Naloxone.   

“Another Chance:  Reversing the Effects  
of Opiate Overdoses” 

November 3 , 2015 ¦ 1:30 -3:00 p.m. 

Middlesex District Attorney’s Office
15 Commonwealth Avenue, Woburn, MA

“Another Chance : 
Reversing the Effects of 

Opiate Overdoses” 

“Increasing training on the use of Nasal Naloxone       
will save lives.”

Marian Ryan, Middlesex District Attorney

If you have not been trained on administering Nasal 
Naloxone, an effective and safe drug that reverses the 
effects of an opioid overdose, we urge you to attend

this important program. 
 
 

To register, please RSVP by October 29th to
Diane MacDonald at 

diane.m.macdonald@state.ma.us 


